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Break?in at Junction Restaurant

	On Monday, June 29, at 6:46 a.m., Grey County OPP received a report of a break-in at The Junction Restaurant located on Proton

St., N, Dundalk.

Sometime between 8 p.m. on Sunday, June 28th and 6:30 a.m. on Monday, June 29th, unknown person(s) forcibly entered the

restaurant and removed the cash register, containing an undisclosed amount of cash, from the restaurant.

Police recovered the empty cash register in the alley behind the restaurant.

Anyone with information regarding this break-in and theft is asked to contact the OPP at 1-888-310-1122.

Should you wish to remain anonymous, you may call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-8477 (TIPS) or submit a Web Tip to

www.crimestop-gb.org. You may be eligible to receive a cash reward of up to $2,000.
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